
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Celebrating Nunavut Education Week 

 
Start Date:  October 19, 2023 
End Date:  October 20, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec         

This week we’re celebrating Nunavut Education Week, which is a great opportunity to 

recognize the vital role education plays in the lives of Nunavummiut and highlight the 

educators leading the way in student growth and development. With a nation-wide 

teacher shortage, we thank you for choosing to teach in Nunavut.  

Among this year’s events, schools are holding open houses, curriculum-based activities 

with students’ families, and providing special treats for school staff to thank them for 

their continued dedication to our students.  

Join the Department of Education in celebrating the contribution that all staff and 

volunteers make in their schools and highlighting the partnership between teachers, 

families and students! 

### 
 
Media Contact:  
 
Matthew IIIaszewicz  
Director, Stakeholder Engagement 
Department of Education 
867-975-5649 
info.edu@gov.nu.ca 
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